
Local Lodge 1725 – November
Business  Meeting
Canceled/Rescheduled

The November 12 monthly business meeting has been canceled and
rescheduled for November 19 at 12:00pm due to the flooding in
Charlotte  and  the  state  of  emergency  issued  by  the  NC
governor.

All checks will be mailed out by the lodge unless you have
direct deposit.
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